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April 15, 2013

TO: Gary Cavin, Director, Department of Technology
Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology
From: WMark Freeman, Assistant Director, Department of Technology

SUBJECT: Award of SA004837 Oracle Licensing, Maintenance and Support

The Department of Technology (DoT), through utilization of an Invitation to Bid process, received 5 bids
in response to SA004837 for purchase of Oracle software licensing, maintenance and support. I have
reviewed the proposals received, and am recommending that award be made to the lowest and best bidder,
BIAS Corporation. BIAS Corporation offered the lowest overall price, and they are an authorized Oracle
reseller as required in the bid specifications.

Furthermore, award is recommended for items 1-31 as outlined in the bid specifications. An item 32, for
Oracle Spatial software licenses, was mistakenly published in SA004837, and is not needed at this time.
BIAS Corporation has confirmed that they will honor the prices proposed after excluding item 32,

If you have any questions please contact Brett Slater (645-5761).

CC: Jim Bodi, Deputy Director, Department of Technology
Bill Wight, Enterprise Architect, Department of Technology
Chris Anelick, Department of Technology
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